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Urban Planning Committee Report 
 
Community Traffic Management Policy 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the existing Public Participation Guidelines for Community Traffic 
Management Process as outlined in Attachment 1 of the April 5, 2017, 
Sustainable Development report CR_4182, be repealed, and that the 
Community Traffic Management Policy as outlined in Attachment 2 of the 
April 5, 2017, Sustainable Development report CR_4182, be approved. 

History 

At the April 5, 2017, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the April 5, 2017, 
Sustainable Development report CR_4182 was considered and the 
Committee heard from T. Pavlek, Hazeldean Community League; S. Sobon, 
Ad-Hoc Citywide Group/Transportation; D. Densmore, Crestwood Community 
League; and J. Cyrynowski. 

Attachment 

April 5, 2017, Sustainable Development report CR_4182  

6. 
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